
  

 
 
17 July 2008 
 
Mr Robert Wright  
General Manager 
Compliance and Regulatory Operations 
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 
Level 35 The Tower 
360 Elizabeth Street 
Melbourne  VIC  3000 
Fax: (03) 9663 3699 
 
Copy to 
Nicole Hardy 
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 
E-mail: nicole.hardy@accc.gov.au 

 
Public Policy and Communications 
 
Executive Director Regulatory Affairs  
Unit 11, Level 2 
11 National Circuit 
BARTON  ACT  2600 
 
 
Telephone 02 6208 0740 
Facsimile 02 9261 8390 
 
 

 
 
Dear Mr Wright 

Telstra’s Metro and CBD domestic transmission capacity service (DTCS) Exemption 
Applications 

Telstra wishes to supplement its response of 30 June 2008 to the Commission’s information 
request, by providing the following information in relation to question [1] of that request: 

• A detailed description of how Telstra selected the ESAs in the Exemption Area;  

• a collection of maps which depict those ESAs; and 

• a letter from Market Clarity dated 8 July 2008 regarding the number of new fibre owners 
in 4 ESAs.  

The Attachment to this letter (including Appendices 1 and 2) contains information confidential to 
Market Clarity.  However, Telstra will provide a public version of the Attachment shortly.  

If you have any questions about this letter or the attachments to it, please contact Paul 
McLachlan on 02 9298 5559.  

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Tony Warren 
Executive Director Regulatory Affairs 
Public Policy and Communications 



  

Attachment (confidential) 



  

APPENDIX 1 (confidential) 

ESA Maps 

 



  

APPENDIX 2 (confidential) 

Market Clarity letter dated 8 July 2008 


